
Email from Programme Officer to representors 230622 

Wyre Local Plan Partial Review MIQs and timetable update 

This email is addressed to current representors regarding the Wyre Local Plan Partial Review 
although further contact concerning the hearings part of the Examination is in future likely to be 
limited to those participants noted in the attached document. I will of course also continue to keep 
the Examination webpage fully updated with all relevant information. 
 
The Inspector’s Matters Issues and Questions (MIQs) are now attached and will be added to the 
Examination webpage library shortly.  My earlier email provided the related Guidance Note and this 
can be found in the library as item EL1.001c.  Responses to the MIQs should be sent to me 
electronically (only) by 1700 hours on Friday 9 September. 
 
Recent correspondence between the Inspector and the Council has also been added to the library as 
EL1.004a-c and these have informed the preparation of the MIQs. 
 
Some of the listed participants for the hearings recorded a provisional indication only of their desire 
to participate and, now armed with the MIQs, I should be grateful if you would advise me of your 
updated intentions if you fall into this category, ideally no later than Friday 22 July. 
 
The MIQs contain an updated programme for the hearings and you will see that the expectation is 
now that these will be contained within the two dates of 27-28 September, at the Civic Centre in 
Poulton as previously noted, commencing at 9.30am on each day. 
 
I’ll look forward to seeing some of you in September and will be in further contact with participants 
prior to the hearings.  All interested parties continue to be welcome to contact me if I can help in 
any way and I’ll appreciate a note of any intended observers who wish to attend. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Tony 
 
Tony Blackburn 
Programme Officer 
01254 260286 
 
 


